
Dear School Administrator,  

I am submitting this letter to state that my child will not participate in any administrations of the PARCC 

test this school year because I am refusing on his/her behalf as the legal representative of my child, who 

is still a minor.  

I will send my child to school each day during both PARCC testing windows, and I expect that s/he will 

receive an opportunity to learn, be treated with kindness and that my wishes as parent/guardian to 

direct my child’s education will be respected.   

I have instructed my child that if any teacher or administrator attempts to make him/her take the PARCC 

that s/he is to refuse.  The school should code my child’s test as “Reason 15 for not testing” so that this 

refusal will not count against the school for NCLB purposes.   

 

Student Name _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Grade/Homeroom: ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date Signed: __________________________________________________________________________ 


